
Agency Response to the Economic Impact Analysis of 22 VAC 30-50 –Policies and 
Procedures for Administering the Commonwealth Neurotrauma Initiative Trust Fund 

 

The Department for Aging and Rehabilitative Services agrees that the information 
provided by the Department of Planning and Budget in the February 3, 2015 economic 
impact analysis of the proposed amendments to 22 VAC 30-50 Policies and Procedures 
for Administering the Commonwealth Neurotrauma Initiative Trust Fund was correct at 
the time of completion.   
 
There is a statement in the DPB analysis that all grant recipients were affiliated with 
medical colleges in Virginia.  This is now inaccurate as some grants have gone to 
programs that are not affiliated with medical colleges in Virginia.   However, this should 
not have a substantial impact on the economic impact analysis. 
 

 


